Strengthening @ Remarkable City, Building a Community for Life « www.portlandmainegov

Director of Planning and Urban Development
Penny St. Louis Littell

October 21, 2010

LIEBER ROBERT A
41 BAYBERRY LN
PEAKS ISLAND, ME 04108

CBL: 089 J005001 Mail
Located at 41 BAYBERRY LN

Dear LIEBER ROBERT A,

A re-inspection at the above-referenced property was made 109/09/2010

This is to certify that you have complied with our request to correct the violation(s) of the Municipal
Code relating to housing conditions noted on the attached report.

This notice is intended to document that you have corrected the specific violations as previously
noted. It is not intended to indicate compliance with other City regulations, it also does not imply that
the structure or premises is violation free.

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at this office.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Hunt @ (207) 874-8707
Building Inspector
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